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Board members present:  Richard Whitcomb, Allan Pickman 
 
 
A Public Hearing had been scheduled to present proposed zoning amendments.  No members 
of the public were in attendance.  As no quorum was present, Pickman attempted to contact 
other board members by phone to see if they would be able to attend the meeting, with no 
responses.   
 
As the timeframe allowed by state law to publish and post a public hearing for zoning changes 
has expired, no action will be able to be taken this year. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held Wednesday, February 2, 2011 at 7:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Betsy Perry 


